
 

 

 
 

Dear Members of the NTOA: 
 
I am writing this letter of support for Commander Fred Meyer of the Greeley Police 
Department.  Commander Meyer has expressed his interest in becoming an NTOA Board 
Member.  Commander Meyer is a tenured member and team leader of the Greeley SWAT 
Team.  He is also an instructor for NTOA.  Commander Meyer is a watch commander, 
tasked with leading a variety of new sergeants and young police officers.  Commander 
Meyer is set to become the team commander of Greeley SWAT. 
 
As a deputy chief of the Greeley Police Department, it is my honor to recommend and 
support Commander Meyer for this opportunity.  In today’s climate of de-escalation, 
tactical and community policing, it is important to make sure our officers are well equipped 
to confront future challenges.  The NTOA is an important organization.  The Greeley Police 
Department supports NTOA, the leadership, guidelines, and instruction provided.   
 
Commander Meyer is recognized as a leader at the Greeley Police Department.  We 
continue to look for leadership opportunities, along with tools and trainings for our 
employees to become stronger in their positions.  If I can be of any further assistance, 
please don’t hesitate to contact me at 970-351-5381.  Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Adam Turk 
Deputy Chief – Operations 
Greeley Police Department 
Greeley, Colorado 


